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From the Head Teacher  

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

I hope you all had a safe and refreshing break  and 
children are ready to jump into the spring term feet 
first! 
 

What a tremendous term we have planned for you, 
there are lots of surprises to come. I am so excited, 
the teachers are too but we cannot let  slip any clues. 
Maybe if you become detectives you can use some of 
your reasoning skills to work out what we have 
planned. 
 

Back in November  2019 school had an Ofsted        
inspection and this week the report was released. We 
have achieved an overall rating of good, which is     
excellent under the new Ofsted framework. Five     
areas were looked and graded during the inspection, 
these were:  
 The quality of education -Good 
 Behaviour and attitude -Outstanding 
 Personal development– Outstanding 
 Leadership and management– Good 
 Early Years provision - Good 
 

The report states: 
 ‘Pupils at this school are getting a good deal. They 
learn a wide range of subjects and are happy. Pupils 
from lots of different backgrounds work and play  
together cheerfully. Pupils feel safe because they 
trust the staff looking after them. They build good 
relationships and like their teachers.’ 
 

‘Pupils with special educational needs and/or            
disabilities (SEND) receive valuable support in lessons 
and extra sessions.’ 
 

Staff in early years are friendly and approachable. 
They give parents and carers lots of information 
about school life. Good communication between home 
and school helps children settle quickly. Effective 
teaching keeps children safe, busy and happy’ 
 

There are many positive statements and I hope you 
will all join  with us in celebrating the schools success. 
 

Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE  
Headteacher & NLE 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Attendance Race 
   

The winners of the last race of 2019 were... 
 

1st place YR 6 Miss Cooper 15 points 
2nd place YR6  Miss Harris 14 points 
3rd place Yr 4 Miss Bibi 13 points and 28 lates 
 

Well done to you all! 
 

 
 

Diary Dates 
 

Spring term is from 6th January 2020 to 9th 
April 2020. 
 

The half term break is  from Saturday 22nd Febru-
ary 2020 to Sunday 1st March 2020 children are to 
return to school on Monday 2nd March 2020. 
 

The Easter holiday is from 10th April 2020 to 26th 
April 2020. 
 

 

Holiday Club 
 

Holiday club was fantastic! We did lots of activities and 
on Christmas eve, went to the cinema and watched Fro-
zen 2, then we had Pizza. We cannot wait till the next 
one. Thank you Mr T and Mr Mohamed. 
 

Boot Fund  
 

 NEXT CONSIGNMENT  
I have to remind you that the latest date for the       

receipt of applications for the next   consignment is  
11th February 2020 

 

If you wish to apply forms are available from the front 
office 

@stanton_bridge 

Wellbeing Award 

Thank you to those parents who gave us their feed back 
on the vision and mission statements. These are now on 

the web site under the Guardians and community,      
Wellbeing menu. If you have any further comments please 
send them into school with your child or use the contact 

us link on the website. 
  Mr Mohamed and Miss Quirke have been trained as  

mental health first aiders to support all members of our  
community. 
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If you require this  news-
letter in  

LARGE PRINT                                                                      
please send a note into 
school with your child. 


